
1

Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen.Graham@arkansas.gov
Subject: Overdue Progress Report - Magnolia
Attachments: Revised CAP 2024.pdf

From: Andy Franks <afranks@alfranksengineering.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 10:17 AM 
To: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad) <Kristen.Graham@arkansas.gov>; 'mayor@magnolia-ar.com' <mayor@magnolia-ar.com> 
Cc: Tracie Fontaine <tracie_fontaine@yahoo.com>; Wastewater System Magnolia <mwws@sbcglobal.net>; Andria 
Whitehurst <awhitehurst@alfranksengineering.com> 
Subject: RE: Overdue Progress Report - Magnolia 
 
Kristen, 
 
Please accept this email for the below referenced Progress Report. 
 
We received your message regarding the unacceptable CAP.  The revised CAP is attached.  The tasks identified in 
the revised CAP include completion of the ongoing SSES and repair of the pond levee.  The SSES is near 
completion.  The final smoke testing will be completed in August, weather permitting.  The Utility has secured a 
quote from an independent Contractor to repair the pond levee.  Once a Notice to Proceed has been issued, this 
work should be completed this summer during dry conditions. 
 
Andy Franks 


